02/06/09 GGSO Meeting Notes
The newly elected committee members were named:

President – Leah Courtland

Vice President – Wayne Kilgore

Secretary – John O’Brien

(Treasurer position is still open. If interested contact one of the committee members.)

Wayne Kilgore will be acting as faculty liaison. John O’Brien will be taking over maintenance of the website.

Treasury report – As of writing, $77 is available in account.

Upcoming Events

Geology Alumni Society Banquet (Feb. 21st) – We discussed having a possible table at the event for the sales of bandanas, nalgenes, etc. The idea of selling off left over calendars at a reduced price of $5 was brought up. Volunteers for the table are needed.
Grant Writing Workshops Revisited? – The overall consensus was that the recent grant writing workshops were a success and that we would be interested in having them annually if at all possible, especially the feedback portion of the workshop.
Costa Rica Trip – The trip is still on with a handful of students going. Angela is handling the logistics. More funding in the future for trips was discussed as an option to help get more students to attend.
End of Year Picnic – Still on. Details will be forthcoming.

Monthly Potlucks – We decided that we would like to keep the tradition of monthly departmental potlucks alive but discussed the possibility of moving them to Wednesdays to help break up the week. 

GSA Southeastern Meeting in St. Pete (March 12 -13) – We would like to set up a table at the event and we are looking for volunteers.

Other items discussed 

Ideas were brought up about the possibility of having a career panel/PG workshop and a resume workshop for students. Meghan offered the use of the bulletin board on the 5th floor for GGSO use.
Finally, Fridays at 12:00 was determined to be good time for GGSO meetings for the remainder of the semester.

http://shell.cas.usf.edu/~geograd/index.html
